Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

& member of the dui group

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

Noticag%f 2018

SYSTEM DOWNTIME ON CiPCs E-SERVICES ONLINE TRANSACTION PORTAL AND SST
PORTAL

The CIPC will deploy “AR hard-stop” functionality on 31 August at 21:00. As from 21:00, the e-service portal and SST
portal AR process will be down intermittently for about 1 hour. Please refer to notices 52 & 56 on the CIPC website
about the “hard-stop” functionality.

More information about the XBRL Programme is available on the CIPCs website (www.cipc.co.za), any queries can
be directed to xbrl@cipc.co.za

Yours faithfully,




